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I oppose this bill. I believe it's highly likely that this bill will be used to target non union 

employees which are protected. A worker does not have to be a part of a Union for 

employment.  If someone has to announce they are non union it leaves them open 

for retaliation by the Union, shop stewards and union employees.  

 

You can't say employees have rights to work and right to not unions and then legally 

make them a target.   

 

No on HB 3789 


